
Meeting of October 22, 2014 
 
Present:  John Katz 
                  Bruce Firger 
                  Christopher Lamarre, Principal Assessor 
 
1.  Meeting called to order by Chris at 2:15.  
 
2.  Minutes of prior meeting approved on a motion by John, seconded by Bruce, all in favor. 

 
3. Old Business: 

 
Bruce & John congratulated Chris, on the great job he did defending assessors’ value at an 
ATB hearing that resulted in favor of the assessors. 

 
4.  New Business:  Chris has hired the firm Mayflower Valuation to do a full measure & list on a 

portion of properties as part of the required cyclical inspection.  Lisa Quackenbush, from 
Mayflower, will start in the area off Stockbridge Road north of Belcher Square on October 
21st.  Chris will request more money in the FY 2016 budget for additional inspections. 

 
5.  The assessors reviewed a handout from the DOR on solar installations. 

 
With no further business, the Board moved to go into executive session to review real estate, 
personal property, CPA abatements and veterans’ applications. 


